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You don't often get email from aj@adamirvin.com. Learn why this is important

Good day.

I would like to express my dismay of a bar opening up next to my house. 

This neighborhood is not a good place liquor on sales.  For example, one block down there is
an illegal open drug market at the gas station. The subway sandwich place down the street
won't accept cash due to being robbed at gunpoint too many times. I am concerned that the
noise and the patrons of a new establishment that sells alcohol would keep this working-class
neighborhood up at night when most of us must wake early in the morning for work every day.

Alcohol sales at this location is a very poor choice for the city and will drain the resources of
St Paul Police.

My family and I are against. 
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